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Year 5s will be focusing on descriptive writing. 

Year 6s will be continuing work on The Arrival and 

writing a story about what it would be like to 

move to another country. 

Together we will be looking in more depth at our 

class story, Cosmic, and the skills of retrieval and 

inference. 

Spellings will be double consonants. 

Year 5s will be working on statistics. 

Year 6s will be  revising statistics and 

doing some final SATS preparation . 

Please continue to complete  your 5 

Mathletics activities at home.  

 

 

 

 

 


